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nelson.ja@bigpond.com

ceo@boddington.wa.gov.au

 
Hello Chris, 
I apologise for not having attended to this before but I have only just received the Shire’s Bush Fire 
Notice in the mail which reminded me. 
You might pass this on to the relevant officer for their attention. 
Consistent with previous years we request to vary the location of our trafficable firebreaks, as required, 
on our property at 526 Crossman Road Boddington. 
We request permission be granted for firebreaks to be installed at strategic locations where it is not 
possible to provide them along boundaries because of terrain issues. 
Firebreaks will be installed along the road frontage and at other location on the property. 
See attached map of the alternative firebreak locations. 
There have been no issues in previous years. 
Our planned firebreaks may fall within the requirement to locate firebreaks within 250m of boundaries 
but we still apply to be safe.  
Regards, 
Jim and Carol Nelson 
Ph 9883 9223 
 

mailto:nelson.ja@bigpond.com
mailto:ceo@boddington.wa.gov.au




From: Greg Marston [mailto:grmhmarston35@bigpond.com]  
Sent: Monday, 8 October 2018 8:58 PM 
To: Chris Littlemore 
Cc: 'Tamsin Hodder' 
Subject: Firebreak Exemption - 2018/2019 Update 
Importance: High 
 

G’day Chris 
 
We wish to seek exemption from clearing a firebreak on the south east hill corner section of 
our block. We do have a pathway around the base and some 1-1.5m wide tracks on the hill 
which I use to assist mosaic burning in the permissible fire burning season to prevent long 
term build up of vegetation matter. The other boundary areas are kept slashed/mown for 
firebreaks. We do have bushes along the west boundary for the purposes of keeping the small 
seasonal drainage line from flooding and becoming boggy, The grass in this area is still 
slashed/mown. 
 
We trust this meets with the Shire’s  firebreak requirements. 

mailto:grmhmarston35@bigpond.com


 
Regards 
Greg & Maxine    
 

GR & MH Marston 
'Waldja', 35 Crossman Rd 
BODDINGTON  WA  6390 
 
T. (08) 9883 9309 
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Local Government Act 1995 

Section 2.7(2) – Provides that Council is to oversee the allocation of local 
government finances and resources and to determine 
the local government policies; and 

Section 3.1 – Provides that the general function of the local 
government is to provide for the good government of 
persons in its district. 

 

 

 





 

 

 

 

 


